
Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern,

I enthusiastically support The Local Makery's request to operate as a wine bar. Tim and Khaula have
created a space that feels both refined and comfortable, and their curated wine list consistently gets rave
reviews from all of the friends I have referred there.

A wine bar at The Local Makery would complement—not compete with—our existing venues. It would
broaden MidTown's offerings, attract new visitors, and support neighboring businesses.

Sincerely,
Brendan Walsh

2222 N. Menomonee River Pkwy
Wauwatosa, WI 53226


